
Can you please send your Prayer Requests to PAUL INGLIS.   Contact     details 
for Paul are –0414 672 222 or  psinglis@westnet.com.au 

 

        Please keep OCTOBER 29th free for our annual BUSH DANCE 

         All proceeds from this go to help Mik Henzell at  Casa Segura        Orphan-
age in Bolivia—   Music by STONE THE CROWS 

Adults $10, Concession holders & students $5, children 15 & under     
   gold  coin donation.  

 PLEASE SEE MARIA IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS.  

  @ dayborouniting 

   Website address is  

   www.dayborouca.com.au  

     75’s and Over Day—Sunday 9th October at Dayboro Memorial Showground from 11am            
 Phone 0407 595 645 for more information   

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH  

 
Sadly the much loved and respected Jeanette Easlea has passed away. Pastor Dan had 
visited her shortly before she left us. She was in the home at North lakes surrounded by 
her family and went quietly and peacefully. Jeanette holds a special place in the hearts 
of Dayboro people and in the Uniting Church where she was Elder Emeritus, recognised 
for decades of service, commitment and love. 
 
Please pray for peace for the extended Easlea family and that each one of them and all 
that knew her can reflect on the influence she has had in our lives and be grateful. 
 
Jeanette’s funeral will be at Dayboro Uniting Church on Saturday 1st Oct at 11am. 
 
 

DATE MESSAGE Scripture Reading Intercessions 

25th Sept Danny Nugent Margaret Breeze Liz Ogston 

2nd Oct Paul Inglis Carolyn Nugent Robyn Inglis 

9th Oct Danny Nugent Jeanette Gregory Carolyn Nugent 

16th Oct Rev Col Howard Brian Crane Ann Turner 

 
Dayboro Uniting Church 

Welcome to Worship 
25th September 2016 

Hope you are enjoying the school holidays kids  
 

We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 
 
 
 



 
Proposed Luncheon for the Ladies of the Pantry 

Thursday 17/12/16  More details to follow 

MENS BREAKFAST for Dayboro District Combined Church’s 

When:   29th October 

Where:   12 Aitcheson Rd Kobble Creek 

Time:   6am for 6.30am start 

Cost:   $10.00 

RSVP   26th Oct to Thomas-0409 977 515 or Peter-0413 333 820 

Speaker:  Chris MacNaught—Chris has served as the Field Development Manager for SU Qld’s 
work in Bne Nth for the past 8 years. Previously he has worked as a high school music teacher, pastor and 
school chaplain.  Looking forward to Chris sharing with us, and encouraging us through life stories.  

NEXT SUNDAY 

With Dan’s approval, Paul has been invited to join the preaching team again and he and Robyn will take next 
Sunday’s service (and more in future, hopefully). Paul brings a different perspective to the scriptures and 
theology which he has developed in recent years with the help of many friends in the progressive Christianity 
movement.  Next Sunday he will present a message based on the Gospel of John and he calls it: John’s 
good news for the third millennium (that is for us as well as all others!) 

John had a lot to say to insiders’- those who were well versed in the religious practices of his day and who 
conformed to the rules.  Paul will raise some 21st Century questions of John about ‘outsiders' in a pluralistic 
world—our world of many cultures and mixed values.  As John also lived amongst many cultures he should 
be something of an expert on living in our world. 

However, John’s advice to the powerless minority Christian group against a hostile majority (the Jews) that 
they were the ‘true children of God’ has been taken up by a later dominant power to us as a weapon for op-
pression and destruction of others who did not ‘have the truth’.  This oppression happened in Christian his-
tory with the colonization of indigenous people across the world and in the Jewish Holocaust to name just two 
events. 

As twenty-first-century Christians, we must acknowledge this part of our history when statements such as 
these in John’s Gospel have been used to justify such action.  In the meantime,              marginalized and 
oppressed communities can hear John’s message as assurance, empowering them to move out again into 
the world to challenge all the powers that oppress and destroy.  This in the good news.  

*********************** 

Please be advised that the locks at Dayboro Uniting Church has been changed.  Please return any old keys 
to Pastor Dan or anyone on the Church Council.  Thank you 

 

If you would like to see a Church event advertised in here, please send information to Maria by  
Thursday 

 
Dayboro Uniting Church 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music  BREAK FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  Bible Study  BREAK FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
 
Thursday 1pm  Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7pm  Band Practice See Ian 
 
Friday 10am   Conversation Club @ Jack’s Place    
30/9/2016   Footy Final Celebrations—Sports Trivia  
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Norma Butler  3425 1343 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com 
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council Don Gemmell 
    dgemmell@bigpond.net.au 
    0407 321 770 
 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298—new contact number 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space  Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267  
   
Pastoral Care enquires Pastor Danny Nugent 
    dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
    0438 542 703 
 
Church enquiries  Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the  
   gmail account below (new email goes directly to the Church   
  Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
    Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
 

God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called.God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called.God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called.God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called.    


